
ID: 1114, revised 10/05/2017 

 

Public information session on Angle education 

proposals 

 

A public information session is to be held in Pembroke on Monday (28th September) on proposals to 

establish a new primary school for the Angle peninsula.  

Pembrokeshire County Council is proposing to close Angle VC School, Orielton CP School and Stackpole 

VC School and establish a new voluntary controlled school for children aged 3 to 11.  

The public information session is to take place at Pembroke Town Hall from 6.30pm to 8pm.  

Places are limited and should be reserved in advance by phoning the County Council's contact centre on 

01437 764551.     

The session is part of statutory consultation on a review of education for the Angle peninsula.   

The consultation is being carried out by Pembrokeshire County Council.  

A consultation document and response form is available on the County Council's website at 

www.pembrokeshire.gov.uk/haveyoursay  

The closing date for responses is Friday, 16th October 2015.  
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